

DRA/AOM/SF.1

24th December, 2024

## **GENERAL NOTICE 35/24**

## UPDATE ON RE-OPENING FOR THE 2024/2025 ACADEMIC YEAR

The Executive Committee at its Emergency Meeting held on Tuesday, 24th December 2024, agreed on the following:

- A new re-opening date for prospective first year undergraduate Ghanaian students will be announced after the release of the 2024 West African Senior School Certificate Examination (WASSCE) results.
- (ii) International students who have been offered admission for the 2024/2025 academic year will report on the 4th of January 2025 as scheduled.
- (iii) All first-year Postgraduate students shall report on the 4th of January 2025 as scheduled.
- (iv) All Continuing students (Undergraduate and Postgraduate) shall report on the 11th of January 2025, as scheduled.

All are requested to take note accordingly.

Thank you.

LUCY DIAWUO, ESQ

SECRETARY, EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE/ DEPUTY REGISTRAR (ACADEMIC AFFAIRS)

FOR: REGISTRAR

000

Vice-Chancellor Pro Vice-Chancellor Registrar